Marks (to be entered by Teacher) Punctuality	
Neatness	THE REPORT OF THE PARTY OF THE
Answers	
Sub-Total GRAND	
Bonus/Prize TOTAL	
Make sure your name and address are written here.	(B10)
NameAddress	
Addiess	Bible Studies
Age Date of Birth	The Book of Exodus and
Class Teacher's Name	The Book of Exodus and Numbers
Lesson No. 2 Moses - Through the Suggested Further Reading	e Red Sea Read Exodus 13: 17-22 14: 1-31
Exodus 15: 1-21	ebrews 11: 24-29
had led them out of Egypt, on the night of the P was the beginning of a new era in the life of the escaped from their slavery in Egypt, but their ol It is the same when we become Christians. We Lord Jesus. But Satan does not give up on us established.	Passover, but that was not the end of the story. In fact, it e Israelites. But their troubles were not over! They had ld taskmasters were not letting them go that easily! start a new life under the control of a new Master, the asily. He wants to drag us back to our old way of life, od did not lead the Israelites to the Promised Land by m through the land of a certain hostile nation.
What was the name of this nation?	1
In which verses in chapter 14 does God say the will know that He is the Lord, through what	He was about to do? Verses
BERWJOSEPH CAIODABITE LNAUDEHOHE DUOLCFRBAA	In the Word Search circle the answers to the following clues. ALSO fill in the spaces. Moses took the bones of this man with him. The name of the first place they camped. By day the Lord went ahead of them in a pillar of

Describe IN YOUR OWN WORDS why Pharaoh decided to pursue them.	
	2
The Israelites made a big mistake when they began to panic and stopped trusting the Lord who was leading them. They looked in horror at the fast approaching Egyptian chariots and horsemen. They forgot all that God had already done for them. They convinced themselves that they were all about to die. They turned on Moses and blamed him for the danger they were in. How often we are guilty of making similar mistakes when we doubt the Lord's care and forget all He has done for us. We think there is no way through the latest crisis or problem and we look around for someone to blame. In the Key Verse, what did Moses tell the people to do?	
	2
What did God tell Moses to do?	
	1
Moses told them that the Lord would fight for them. In which verse did the Egyptians acknowledge that this was true? Verse	1
By the end of the chapter, all the Israelites were safely across the Red Sea, and all the Egyptians who had been following the Israelites were dead. When this happened, what effect did it have on the Israelites?	
	2
God wants us to realize that if we belong to Him, He will use His power to help us when we are in difficulties. We need not be afraid because we can count on His presence and help.	
-	

For teacher's remarks Total | 20

Lesson No. 2 Moses - Up Mount Sinai



Exodus 19: 1-25 20: 1-21



Exodus 19: 5 & 20: 20

Suggested Further Reading
Isaiah 6: 1-8 Matthew 22: 35-40 Romans 3: 19 & 20 James 2: 8-13

Please put your name here

The Israelites' first three months of freedom were certainly eventful. First of all, there was the miraculous crossing of the Red Sea and the death of the Egyptian army. After that, Moses and the Israelites sang a song of praise and thanksgiving to God before moving on. For three days they found no water and when they eventually came to Marah, the waters were bitter and they could not drink them. Again, God performed a miracle through Moses and made the waters sweet. God also provided them with food in the desert. Then the Amalekites came to fight the Israelites, but with God's help the Israelites won. (Exodus 17)

We now come to a very important part of the journey when they came to Mount Sinai and God gave the Ten Commandments to the people.

They are written, in brief, below. Put them in the correct order:-

Do not steal. Do not murder. Have no other gods before Me. Do not make any idols.

Do not commit adultery. Do not misuse the Lord's name. Do not covet.

Remember the Sabbath day to keep it holy. Honour your father and mother.

Do not give false testimony.

1.	6.	· · ·
2.	7.	
3.	8.	
4.	9.	
5.	10.	

Look at Matthew 22: 37-40 and write down what the Lord Jesus said is the greatest commandment.

2

5

In the first Key Verse, God says that Israel will be His treasured possession out of all the nations, and will be His chosen people, if they do **two** things.

What are these?

1.

2.

1

What was their response to God's demand?		
		1
WORD GRID	Clues Down	
2. 3. 5. 6. 1. 7. What place name (of 8 letters) is written across the		8
what happened here, according to the Bible Readin	ng?	
		2
Moses had to prepare the people for a very special even The Lord was going to come down in the sight of all the allowed to touch the mountain. If they did they would because God was going to descend upon it. His very	the people on Mount Sinai. No one was d die. The mountain was set apart as holy	
On the morning of the third day they witnessed such a that they actually trembled with fear.	great and awesome events	
What did Moses say to them in the second Key Ver	rse?	
		1
The 'fear of God' here means a reverence for God becar all too easily lose sight of just who God is. God has no great power and might and holiness to the whole world God wants our obedience and worship now. We can on trusted the Lord Jesus as our Saviour.	ot changed. One day He will display His d and everyone will bow before Him. But	

For teacher's remarks Total | 20

Lesson No. 3 **Moses - Out of the Fire**



Exodus 32: 1-35



Exodus 32: 26 & 33

Suggested Further Reading

1 John 5: 21 Genesis 3: 1-19 Acts 5: 1-11 1 Thessalonians 1: 9 & 10

Please put your name here

In Exodus 24, the Lord called Moses to come up to Him on the mountain so that He could give him the tablets of stone, with His laws written upon them. So Moses set out with Joshua his helper, leaving Aaron, Hur and the elders in charge of the people. When Moses went up on the mountain, the cloud covered it and the glory of the Lord settled on Mount Sinai. The Lord called to Moses from within the cloud. Moses stayed on the mountain forty days and forty nights. It seemed a long time to the people who were waiting below.

Answer TRUE or FALSE to the following:-

The people said that they didn't know what had happened to Moses. Aaron told them to be patient.

The people said they wanted to join Moses in worshipping God.

Aaron told them to give him their golden earrings.

5.

4.

Aaron made a golden calf.

9.

10.

11.

3.

2.

7.

8.

CROSSWORD

Across

- 2. God promised Abraham that his descendants would be as numerous as these.
- 5. The idol (calf) was made of this.
- 7. When Moses came down from the mountain, he saw the people doing this.
- 10. God sent His ______ to go before Moses and the people, to guide them.
- 11. Moses scattered the gold dust on the water and made the people do this.

Down

- 1. Moses ground the idol to this.
- 2. Moses told the Levites to put on this weapon.
- 3. Moses' brother.
- 4. Moses asked God to _____ the sins of the people.
- 6. Moses said to the people, "You have committed a great ______ ." (Verse 30)
- 8. After Aaron made the calf, he built this in front of it.
- 9. God promised to give Abraham's descendants this.

6

5

God saw and knew exactly what was going on back in the Israelite camp, even though He was instructing Moses. God is not limited as we are. He knows everything and He is present everywhere!

God was very grieved because the people at the foot of the mountain were already breaking His laws! What did God first say He would do to them?

1

Express IN YOUR OWN WORDS the two main points which Moses presented to in his plea for mercy. (Verses 11-13)	
Which verse tells us that Moses' plea for mercy did not go unanswered?	/erse
When Moses challenged Aaron about what happened, what lie did Aaron tel	
Then Propes enumerized run about what happened, what he dra run on ter	
t was an occasion when each person had to decide on whose side he was - the Loebels'. Even TODAY Moses' question comes to us - 'Who is on the Lord's side?	
Circle the name of the tribe which answered him.	
Issachar Judah Dan Levi Benjamin	
issaciiai Judan Dan Denjalilli	
*	
*	
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mou	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mou	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mou	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry.	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mountain. 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws.	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the more Put a check at the BEST explanation of Moses' action:- 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws. 4. He thought the commandments were of no value.	untain?
Put a check at the BEST explanation of Moses' action: 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws. 4. He thought the commandments were of no value. Broken laws always bring PENALTIES or PUNISHMENTS.	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mountain. 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws. 4. He thought the commandments were of no value. Broken laws always bring PENALTIES or PUNISHMENTS.	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mountain. Put a check at the BEST explanation of Moses' action:- 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws. 4. He thought the commandments were of no value. Broken laws always bring PENALTIES or PUNISHMENTS.	untain?
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mountain. Put a check at the BEST explanation of Moses' action: 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws.	
What had Moses done to the two stone tablets he was carrying down the mountain. Put a check at the BEST explanation of Moses' action:- 1. He slipped as he came down the mountain. 2. The stones were too heavy for him to carry. 3. He wanted to impress on the people that they had broken God's laws. 4. He thought the commandments were of no value. Broken laws always bring PENALTIES or PUNISHMENTS.	

For teacher's remarks Total | 20

Lesson No. 4 Moses - In the Desert



Numbers 21: 1-9



John 3: 14-16 Philippians 2: 1-16

1 John 3: 4-8 and 14-16



John 3: 14 & 15

Please put your name here

The book of Numbers tells the story of the Israelites during almost forty years from the time they left Mount Sinai until they reached the eastern border of the land that God had promised to give them. It records how they were often afraid and discouraged when hardship came, and how they often rebelled against God and Moses. It highlights God's faithful, persistent care for His people in spite of their weakness and disobedience. It also shows Moses' devotion to God and to His people.

WORD SEARCH

M	0	S	Ε	Ε	D	0	M	0
O	C	-	S	R	Α	Ε	L	Α
S	Α	Ν	R	Α	R	L	S	Н
Ε	Т	-	Ν	Α	Α	Ν	Α	С
S	G	Ε	S	O	R	M	Α	Н
Ε	G	Υ	Α	R	R	R	Α	D
С	Р	Т	Р	O	Α		S	M
Α	R	0	Н	Т	N	U	0	M

There are eight names of people and places from the Bible Reading hidden in the Word Search. Can you find them? They are written backwards, forwards, up, down, diagonally or across. Circle them in the Word Search AND write them in the spaces below.

1. A	5. Mt H
2. C	6.E
3. I	7. M
4. H	8. E

8

After their victory against the Canaanites, the Israelites continued on their way. You might have expected them to be pleased and happy, but such feelings didn't last long! What was their attitude when they reached Mount Hor?

They spoke against God and Moses.

What did they say?

1

2

The Israelites frequently grumbled and complained.

Look up Philippians 2: 14 and write out what a Christian's attitude should be.

2

On each previous occasion, God had proneeded, although He was not pleased with	vided for the Israelites what they had h the way they grumbled and complained.	
	ad nothing to murmur and complain about. Indeed rovided for them, saying it was not to their liking. ites for this?	, they
		1
Soon the people realized their sin and the What did they say to him?	ey came to Moses.	<u> </u>
		2
When Moses prayed to the Lord about it	He told him what to do.	_
Explain IN YOUR OWN WORDS what	God told Moses to do, and what the people had to	do.
		4
		2
•	are telling us that just as the serpent was lifted up in elites, so for our salvation there had to be another 'lift	
Who was it who was 'lifted up' for our	salvation?	1
Write out the Key Verses which show	his.	-
		1
God's way. If we want to be healed from	the snake bites and live, there was only one way our sin and have eternal life, there is only one way ing on the Lord Jesus who died on the cross for use th	ny
Return your lessons to: PBS Centre or to:	For student's comments or teacher's rema	Total